
Northern Beaches Council

Re: Mod 2021/2023 - REJECTION OF APPLICATION TO DEVELOP SITE AS PER 
APPLICATION 2023 ON HAND 

As residents and rate payers of Northern Beaches our submission is that this Developmental 
Application as it stands be rejected in it’s entirety by our Council. 

This appeal for the rejection of the application (Mod 2021/2023) is based upon our considered 
opinion that the style and size of the development is unsympathetic to the location, in particular 
it’s proximity and position so close to our historic icon of Barrenjoey House. It is an eyesore 
and in our opinion, as it stands, it is not in keeping with the mood and style of that section of 
Palm Beach which is already congested and clogged. 

We can be contacted via this (my) email address and we will gladly supply our individual 
mobile phone numbers should you wish us to elaborate more in depth upon our opinions on 
the lack of validity of this Development Application. 

Best regards, 
Lisa and Gidon Sattinger
99 Hilltop Road, 
Clareville NSW 2107 
Sent from my iPad

Sent: 10/06/2021 1:08:18 AM
Subject: Mod 2021/2023 RATE PAYERS OBJECTION


